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August 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Re:  Traffic Advisory at the Port of Hilo 
 
Part of the Department of Transportation – Harbors Division overall harbor modernization 
project includes improvements to port of Hilo pier 2 to make it more efficient and safer for all 
users.  This improvement project is slated to start in September and requires Young Brothers to 
vacate its current covered warehouse and customer service building and relocate to Pier 4.  
Young Brothers’ new address and entrance to the pier will be at 72 Kumau Street starting 
Monday, August 17, 2020.   
 
During this transition, we ask for your patience as we work through a new traffic pattern and ask 
all users to adhere to the following: 
 

 Limit the amount of number of people to no more than two in your party when conducting 
business at the pier. 

 Insure all bookings and paperwork (if applicable) are accurate and completed in advance 
 Insure that your cargo is properly protected against the weather elements 
 Retrieve your cargo in a timely fashion once it becomes available.   

 
A map of the new traffic route pattern is provided on page two of this notice.  Please remember 
to yield to all heavy construction equipment and forklifts, obey all traffic signs and security 
personnel, and use extreme caution when traveling in the area.  
 
As a reminder, all previously communicated COVID-19 guidelines remain in effect.   
 
We thank you for your cooperation and patience during this period.   
 
Sincerely, 
Young Brothers, LLC 
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